
  

Spring 1: Pupil Wellbeing - How can we make learning in your classroom more 

fun? 

 
 

 

 

 

School Council Meeting. (6.2.23.) 

 Working with different partners in class. 

 Activity sheets, colouring sheets and puzzles to complete at break 
time.  

 Themed days such as Wellbeing Wednesday, Friendship Friday. 

  More dressing up opportunities.  
 

Feedback from whole school via the School Council Box 

 More orienteering.  

 Increased learning outside. 

 Working with different classes in our year groups. 

 Helping the younger children to read.  
 

Ideas Chosen by the school council (24.2.23) 

 Increased amount of outdoor learning opportunities. 

 Further opportunities to work with different children in the class 
during our learning.  

 Helping the younger children to read. 

 Whole School Next Step: More movement in lessons.  
 

Actions taken  

 School Council Lead to send out an email to all Teachers and 

TA’s with regards to creating all three of these opportunities.  

Teacher’s and TA’s to provide evidence of these occasions via 

planning/photographs. Email sent 27.2.23. 
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